
Thursday 16th January  

Dear Parents

To celebrate the end of our Darwin’s Delights topic we are planning to visit the 
Wildlife Park on Thursday 13th February. The children will be taking part in an 
Animal Adaptations Workshop where they will develop a clear understanding of why 
and how animals have adapted to different habitats. 

We will leave school at approximately 9.20am and return to school by 3.15pm. The 
children will require a packed lunch and may wear their own clothes for the day, 
please ensure these are weather appropriate.  

Due to the cost of the trip we are asking for a contribution of £5, this will go 
towards the cost of the transport and the workshop.  We thank the Friends of St 
Mary’s who have kindly agreed to cover the remaining cost.   Please can you make 
any payments towards the trip via Parent Pay to avoid money coming into school.  

To meet the adult child ratio for the trip we will need two additional adults to 
accompany us.   If you are available to help please let the class teacher know as soon 
as possible.  

Any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Many thanks, 

Miss Strathdee and Mrs Wainwright


